Year 8 HPV Vaccination 'mop-up' - Friday 6 March 2020

Dear Parent

Due to absence/ski trip departure on Friday 14 February, your son is required to attend our HPV vaccination catch-up session this **Friday, 6 March 2020**. The School Immunisation Team, Gloucestershire Health and Care NHS Foundation Trust, are returning to STRS and will administer the vaccination to those who missed out previously. I understand your consent form has already been returned to School.

These vaccinations will take place during the morning as below. Please remind your son to excuse himself from lesson at the appropriate time to attend the Meeting Room adjacent to Reception.

P1 - 9.30 am - Form Groups 8C and 8R

P2 - 9.50 am - Form Group 8S

P2 - 10.10 am - Form Group 8T

Please do contact myself or Reception if you have any queries regarding the above.

Yours sincerely

Jane Morton

Headmaster's PA and HR Manager

SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF 01452 338400 info@strs.org.uk www.strschool.co.uk

This email was sent to <u>letters@strs.org.uk</u>, because you have signed up with STRS. If you wish to unsubscribe, <u>click here</u>.

This message may contain information and/or data that is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any use, publication, reproduction or dissemination is strictly prohibited and may violate certain laws.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return e-mail and destroy this and all copies of this message and/or data.

Sir Thomas Rich's School is a limited company registered in England with company number: 7331954 Registered Office: Sir Thomas Rich's School, Oakleaze, Longlevens, Gloucester, GL2 0LF